Nicolene Venter

From: Nicolene Venter

Sent: 26 May 2011 02:46

To: '‘Wayne Erlank’; Vanessa Viljoen

Cc: Brian Reeves; Bev Geach; Paul da Cruz; Liesl Koch

Subject: RE: Updated EIA Team-preferred Route Alignment Maps available - Proposed Eskom

Transmission Power Lines

Dear Wayne
Thank you for your e-mail below.

I would like to recommend that Tracey attend not only one of the Open Houses (Jeffrey’s Bay / Humansdorp) but also
the Key Stakeholder Workshop that will also take place during the series of Open Houses (anticipated end July /
beginning August 2011).

I’'ve CC Liesl Koch as she is our biodiversity specialist and | am sure she would appreciate a discussion with Tracey.
We will keep you, Brian and Tracey informed of the EIA progress.

Kind regards

NICOLENE VENTER
Snr Public Participation Practitioner
SiVEST Environmental Division

tel (direct) +27 11 798 0635 tel (general) +27 11798 0600 fax +27 11 803 7272 cell 083 377 9112
email nicolenev@sivest.co.za website www.sivest.co.za

Consulting Engineers ® Project Managers ® Environmental Consultants ® Town and Regional Planners
Durban ® Johannesburg ® Pietermaritzburg ® Richards Bay ® Ladysmith ® Cape Town ® Harare (Zimbabwe]

From: Wayne Erlank [mailto:Wayne.Erlank@ecpta.co.za]

Sent: 25 May 2011 11:20

To: Vanessa Viljoen; Nicolene Venter

Cc: Brian Reeves; Bev Geach

Subject: RE: Updated EIA Team-preferred Route Alignment Maps available - Proposed Eskom Transmission Power Lines

Dear Nicolene,

| have reviewed the updated alignment map. It appears that ECPTA’s concerns have been implemented and the
proposed route now avoids the Baviaanskloof and associated reserves as well as the Honeyville cultural development
close to Humansdorp.

| will be sending Tracey Steyn to one of the stakeholder meetings that will be held in the Jefferys Bay and Humandsorp
areas. | would however like to request a separate meeting with the team when they are in the Eastern Cape where
ECPTA can provide further inputs into the EIA specifically concerning biodiversity offsets for the Thyspunt area and the
potential effects of power lines from the reactor site to the start of the power lines at the sub station.

Kind regards,



Wayne Erlank
Regional manager: West
Eastern Cape Parks & Tourism Agency

Tel: 042 283 0630
Fax: 0866 193 569
Cell: 072 430 6423

email: wayne.erlank@ecpta.co.za

From: Vanessa Viljoen [mailto:VanessaV@sivest.co.za]
Sent: 17 May 2011 13:48
Subject: EIA: Updated EIA Team-preferred Route Alignment Maps available - Proposed Eskom Transmission Power Lines

Dear Stakeholders
Please find attached for your information our notification letter informing you that the updated EIA Team-preferred

route alignment maps are now available on SiVEST’s website (http://www.sivest.co.za — Downloads/9520 Eskom
Thyspunt Lines).

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any clarification.

Kind regards

NICOLENE VENTER
Snr Public Participation Practitioner
SiVEST Environmental Division

tel (direct) +27 11 798 0635 tel (general) +27 11798 0600 fax +27 11 803 7272 cell 083 377 9112
email nicolenev@sivest.co.za website www.sivest.co.za

Consulting Engineers — Project Managers — Environmental Consultants — Town and Regional Planners
Durban — Johannesburg — Pietermaritzburg — Richards Bay — Ladysmith — Cape Town — Harare (Zimbabwe)




